Paul Mercredi

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Loretta Ransom [Loretta Ransom@gov.nt.ca]

Tuesday, March 03, 2009 8:57 AM
Paul Mercredi

Benjamin Scott; Juanita Robinson; Anthony Ondrack

FW: Tyhee TOR - Comment 30

Follow up
Completed

Good morning Paul,

Please see the email below regarding the removal of one of the GNWT comments on the Tyhee Terms of Reference.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Lonetta Ransom

Environmental Assessment Analyst

Environmental Assessment & Monitoring Section
Environment Division

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Government of the Northwest Territories

(867) 920-6593

From: Benjamin Scott

Sent: Friday, February 20, 2009 4:44 PM
To: Loretta Ransom

Cc: Anthony Ondrack

Subject: Tyhee TOR - Comment 30

Hi Loretta,

After further consideration and review of Tyhee ToR comment #30, would it possible request that #30 is removed from
our submission to the Board.

W
=

Employment numbers, including a
prediction of employment multiphers for
the

development, and estimated effeet impact
on employment levels in Mackeazie Valley

the affected NWT communifies:

Qualitative and quantitative estimates for
possible beneficial and adverse economic
impacts should focus on the affected NW
communities.

Thank-you, and sorry for the inconvenience. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,
Benjamin Scott



Manager, Career & Employment Development

College & Career Development
Education, Culture & Employment
Government of the Northwest Territories
Tel: 867-873-7948

Fax: 867-873-0200

Email: benjamin_scott@gov.nt.ca




